
15 2020/21 HOUSING CAPITAL REPORT – MONTH 9 MONITORING
REPORT

The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been
circulated) by the Depute Chief Executive providing an update on the
financial position in relation to the Housing Capital Programme following
the completion of the month 9 monitoring exercise.

It was recommended that Council Executive note the outcome of the
month 9 monitoring exercise and the projected outturn for 2020/21.

Decision

To note the terms of the report.


